
NAVIGATION 
ADVISORY NOTICE 

SOUTH FORTY FOOT 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    4 November 2019 for approximately 8 weeks 
__________________________________________________ 
 

LOCATION: South Forty Foot – approx. 1000m upstream 
of Hubbert’s Bridge NGR TF 26132 43694  

__________________________________________________ 
 

DETAILS: 
 
Please be aware works will taking place which will comprise of erosion 
protection and bank repair for approximately 100m of the South Forty 
Foot. 
 
Work will be carried out from the bank and the watercourse will remain 
open to vessels at all times. 
 
Please approach with caution and take heed of any instructions given by 
the contractors on site. 
 
For further information, please contact Adam Gregson, Site Agent for 
Jackson Civils on 01246 541942, or our River Inspector Sam Brockett 
on 07775 228323. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager 
 
3 October 2019 

__________________________________________________ 
 

You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
Team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 

 
www.gov.uk/environment-agency 


